
I oppose this Bill and respectfully ask all committee members to reflect on the manner in which the Bill has progressed with extreme 
amendments made with little time for review or public comment. I am seeing a trend in “Gut and Stuff” this session and whoever is 
enabling and participating should be ashamed. This is not transparent, you aren’t the elite that know better than the rest of us what 
we need. You’re elected to be our Representatives, not our Masters. Please act accordingly. 


